
INTERNATIONAL EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT ORGANIZATION
(IEMO)

_________________________________________________

GRACE LETTER 

T : Global Compact Secretariat
UNHQ- NY
NY 17100 USA 

The International Emergency Management Organization (IEMO) presents its compliments to the
Global Compact Secretariat and has the honor to submit the present Grace Letter to extend the date
of presentation of its due Communication on Engagement (COE) 

The Organization had technical problems with the contact email  iemo@iemo.int and although the
website  www.iemo.int works correctly, the mail has automatically filtered more than 50 % of all
external mail in the anti-spam and therefore we did not receive your due COE deadline alerts 

Therefore, requesting the present Grace Letter, we have corrected our contact email with the present
email  iemo@iemo.it (functioning)  corresponding  to  the  IEMO  Italian  Branch  (website
www.iemo.it) to receive you communications in due time.

Also, we will immediately prepare the due COE,to be restored into the «communicating» category

Please agree, Dear Sirs, the expression of our highest regards.

Yours faithfully, 

29 October 2021
Dr.  Alessandro Manini 

IEMO President 
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